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Stephanie Keyser

From: Doug Hutson <airbear1@me.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2021 10:38 PM

To: Stephanie Keyser

Subject: Tree code

Hi Stephanie, 

Heard you were seeking comments on the tree code…I don’t have anything super specific right this minute, but I’ll just 

comment that I was heavily invested in getting it changed a few years ago from the incredibly onerous system that 

existed then.  I live on a heavily forested property and wanted to have some freedom to manage my property as I saw fit 

for the safety of my family, as well as for aesthetics of my property.  I objected to people on lots w/o trees telling me 

that I had to keep all of mine. 

 

Please keep me in the loop if you are seeking more comments and how the tree code may be proposed to change. 

Thanks, 

Doug Hutson 


